Deprecation of Registry Files

Before the release of Chrome/Chromium v100.x.x.x, we could apply a .reg file with the keys necessary to install the SimpleLTC Browser Extension, and it would function exactly as you would expect it to. 
However, with the recent releases, Chrome/Chromium-based browsers are cracking down on 3rd party extensions, which won’t allow the .reg file to properly apply the policies to the browser of choice. Because the .reg file will still apply the policies in the registry editor, but Chrome/Chromium-based browsers will block at least the “ExtensionInstallForcelist”, you should look into our powershell scripts, or one of the other deployment options to deploy to your end users.**

**A caveat to this: if the end users are using Windows Pro for Business, the .reg files may still work. It’s still recommended to look into another deployment option however.
